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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have seen great progress in lots of curriculum areas already 

during this first half term.  Please ensure you have made an 

appointment for the relevant parents evening so that you can 

hear about your child’s learning. Parents evenings will take place 

on 7th, 8th and 9th November and you should have received 

information about your child’s appointment dates. 

On Wednesday 1st November, it will be the Solemnity of All 

Saints and we will be celebrating Mass together at 9.15am. All 

parents, carers and friends are very welcome to join us. 

Don’t forget, school reopens on Monday 30th October.  

Wishing you all a wonderful half term break. 

God bless, 

Mrs Walker 

*************************************************** 

Pumpkin Soup 

This week, Reception read the story by Helen Cooper entitled 
Pumpkin Soup. They finished the week by making their very own 
pumpkin soup and enjoyed it at home with their families. 
 

 

A Message from Fr Kevin 
 

 
The parish Sacramental Programme 2023-24 is now 
open.  This is for children in Year 3 or above who wish to 
make their First Holy Communion.  The link below will 
take you to the online registration.  Please note that 
there is a commitment to attend Mass every week and 
certain other sessions through the year. 
https://www.sacredheartstfrancisgorton.co.uk/sacraments 
 

Family Maths and Parental Engagement 

 

https://www.sacredheartstfrancisgorton.co.uk/sacraments
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Family Prayer Time 

 
The daily classroom prayers this week has reminded us reminds 
us of Jesus’ invitation to live a loving life. We can say ‘Yes’ to His 
invitation through our actions. Children will be encouraged to 
look for opportunities to accept that invitation by helping 
others, talking kindly, making time for prayer, offering 
friendship and forgiveness, and doing their best in all they do. 
All these actions follow Jesus’ call to love one another – just as 
He loves us. Perhaps you’d like to think about opportunities to 
say ‘Yes’ to Jesus in family prayer time and say this prayer 
together, remembering that each time we accept Jesus’ 
invitation, we come closer to God.  

Dear Jesus,  
Thank you for loving me. 

Thank you for guiding me. 
Thank you for inviting me to be your friend. 
Every day help me to accept your invitation  

and say, “Yes Jesus!” 
Amen 

                Sacred Heart Girls Football 

Congratulations to our girls on their superb performance at 

the MCA tournament on Monday. They won 2 games 

overall. 

 

 

There really is loads to do in Manchester. Keep the children 

motivated and busy by booking onto some of these fabulous 

activates available in the local area this half term. Click on the 

links below to book. 

Free Swimming Lessons 

Manchester Active Half Term Holiday Activity 

What's on in Manchester 

Lunch Menu October 30th to November 3rd 

 

  Whole School Attendance this Week is 96%   

Congratulations Class  5 AGAIN for achieving 100% 

attendance this week.   

Reception - 98%          Class 1 - 92%             Class 2 – 93% 

Class 3 – 94%               Class 4 - 97%             Class 5 – 100% 

Class 6 – 97%               Class 7 - 96 %              Class 8 – 98% 

Class 9 - 99%      

Super Readers of the Week 

Congratulations to Class 7 on winning the Super Reading 

Trophy for the second week in a row. 

 

https://loadstodo.co.uk/events/free-swimming-in-manchester/
https://loadstodo.co.uk/events/mcractive-summer-holiday-activity/
https://loadstodo.co.uk/?utm_content&utm_medium=email&utm_name&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term

